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Women Parliamentarians attend the XV Regional
Conference for Women of Latin America and the Caribbean

in Buenos Aires, Argentina

The Honourable Elvia Vega Samos, Minister of State in the Ministry of Human
Development, Families and Indigenous People’s Affairs and Senator Isabel Bennett, Vice
Chair of the Parliamentary Women Caucus, are attending the XV Regional Conference for
Women in Latin America and the Caribbean in Buenos Aires, Argentina from November
7 to 11, 2022.

The conference is intended to consolidate gender equality in formal institutions in the
regional agendas of Latin America and the Caribbean. It includes the importance of the
advancement towards legislature measures that address gender gaps and inequalities as
well as a parity democracy that enables gender balance in national assemblies and all
areas of public institutions (ECLAC, 2022). Specifically it will aim at regulating framework
to advance towards a care society from a regional perspective.

All expenses of their travel were provided by the UN Women, the Government of

Argentina and ECLAC. The delegation will return to Belize on the 11th and 12" November
2022, respectively. For further information on the event, feel free to visit the link below:

https://youtu.be/D-eQobM3bTc
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